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12363Ofrecimiento N°:

Curso:
KOICA Scholarships

Descripción:
The Korea International Cooperation Agency was founded as a government agency to
maximize the efectiveness of Koreas grant aid programs for developing countries
by implementing the governments grant aid and technical cooperation programs.
With the mission to support human resources development in developing countries
and help them gain professional and systematic knowledge that will play they key
role in their home country's development





Programs:





1) Master of Urban and Regional Development


International School of Urban Sciences - University of Seoul (
http://isus.ups.ac.kr )


Duration 22/08/2016 - 27/12/17





2) Master´s degree program in Economic Policy and Development


Graduate School of International Studies Korea University


Duration 19/08/16 - 18/12/17





3) KAIST Finance MBA Program for Government Officiales of Emerging Economies


Kaist Collegue of bussiness ( http://business.kaist.ac.kr )


Duration 22/08/16 - 28/02/18





4) Master´s Degree Program in Food Security and Agricultural Development


Graduate School of Kyungpook National University ( http://grand.knu.ac.kr )


18/08/16 - 05/11/17





5) Masters Degree Program in Food Security and Agricultural Development
(National Helath Policy) 


Departament of Global Health and Development Graduate School, Hanyang 


University ( http://hanyang.ac.kr/english/ )


17/08/16 - 17/12/17





6) KOICA - HGU Master´s Degree Program in Techno- Entrepreneurship Competency
based on EE&ICT Convergence


Graduate School of Global Development and Entrepeneurship, Handlong Global
University ( www.handong.edu/eng )


16/08/16 - 15/12/17





7)  KOICA-SSU Master´s Degree in Global ICT Convergence with Management and
Public Policy ( Hereafter, we call it KOSMIC: KOICA-SSU Masters Degree Program
in Global ICT Convergence)


Graduate Shool of Information Sciences Soongsill University
(http://kosmic.ssu.ac.kr) 


15/08/16 - 20/12/17





8) Masters Degree Program in Korean Experience of Economic Development and
Economic Cooperation (MKE) 


Graduate School of Pan-Pacific International Studies (GSP), Kyung Hee University
( http://gsp.khu.ac.kr ) 





09/08/16 - 18/12/17





9) Capacity Building of Public Administration


Graduate School of Public Administration (GSPA) ( http://gmpa.snu.ac.kr )


Graduate School of International Studies - (GSIS) ( http://gsis.snu.ac.kr ),
Seoul National 2017 University


10/08/16-15/12/17





10) KOICA Scholarship Program for Capacity Building to Realize Value-added
Agriculture (KOICA-KU Masters Degree Program in Agricultural Processing
Marketing )


Konkuk University (KU)


( www.konkuk.ac.kr/eng )


09/08/16 - 22/12/17





11) Masters Degree Program In International Trade and Policy


Graduate School of International Studies (GSIS), Ajou University (
http://gsis.ajou.ac.kr )


15/08/2016 - 07/01/18 





12) Ewha - KOICA Masters Degree Program in International Studies (Capacity
Development of Woman Leaders)


Graduate School of International Studies, Ewha Womans University


http://gsis.ewha.ac.kr
http://ewhakoica.ewha.ac.kr


07/08/16 - 17/12/17





13) Masters Deree Program in Global Leaders in Economic Policy


KDI School of public Policy and Management 


www.kdischool.ac.kr


http://admissions.kdischool.ac.kr


01/08/16 - 16/12/17





14) Masters Degree Program in Global e-policy and e-government


Graduate School of governance, Sungkyuyan University ( http://gsg.sku.edu/eng )
31/07/16 - 23/06/17 



MARCO INSTITUCIONAL

POLITICA ECONOMICA Y SOCIAL. PLANIFICACION.

DIVERSAS AREAS DEL CONOCIMIENTO

Corea

Corea

  /  /   /  / 12/02/16

English

Disciplinas:

Fuente:

País:

Ciudad:

Duración desde: Duración hasta: Fecha límite solicitud:

Beneficios:

Idioma:

- Round-trip airfare (Economic class) to and from Korea


- Full tuition fees


- Accommodation (mainly at the dormitory of a training institute)


- Living allowance


- Meals


- Textbooks and materials


- Study visits and field trip during the program


- Medical checkup after entry into the program


- Overseas travelers health insurance (expense for medical treatments and
hospital care due to diseases or accidents within the scope and limit of
insurance coverage) 





********************************************************************************



Requisitos:
Application eligibility





- Be a citizen of the Scholarship Program target country


- Be officialy nominated by their government


- Be a government official or an employee in their public sector


- be a university/college graduate or have an equivalent educational background

- Have sufficient command of both spoken and written English in order to take
classes conducted entirely in English and to be able to write academic reports
and theses in English


- Be good in Health, both phisically and mentally


- Have not previously recieved a scholarship from the Korean government


- A participant who has once whitdrawn from the program due to a failure to
attain certain grades, a violation of these rules of  the training institute, or
a false entry is not allowed to re-apply for scholarship programm.





Course-Specific Criteria


In addition to the above general eligibility criteria, applicants must also meet
specific eligibility criteria imposed by each course. (Please refer to the
"Program Information" of each program. ( http://training.koica.go.kr/ ) 





********************************************************************************
*





SELECTION PROCEDURE





The selection procedure will include two rounds: an interview by the Korean
embassy or KOICA office and an evaluation of the application package in Round 1,
and a thelephone interview by the University in round 2





1) 1st Round : On-site interview by the Korean embassy or KOICA office and an
evaluation of the application package


The Korean embassy or KOICA office will counduct and interview for each
applicant. Based on the result of the interview and the evaluation of
application package by the university, the university will select applicants for
de 2nd round.





2) 2nd round: Telephone interview by the university 


Interviews will be counducted only for those who have passed the first round,
and the Embassy/Koica. The interview will be conducted in the KOICA office or
the  Korean Embassy. The candidates will pass the identification process before
having the interview.





********************************************************************************
*





REQUIRED DOCUMENTS:





1)    KOICAs required documents





-   KOICA Application Form


-   Nomination letter from your organization (the letter should include:
applicant?s name, current position, work duration, work experience, your
supervisor?s name and signature, and your organization stamp)





2)   University's required documents





3)   Documentación solicitada por AUCI





-  Carta de aval de la institución patrocinante dirigida a AUCI


-  Formulario de becas AUCI


-  Decreto 234/86 firmado

Observaciones:
Los formularios y el decreto se solicitan a becas@auci.gub.uy





Toda la  documentación solicitada (tanto la de KOICA, la de la Universidad como



la de AUCI) deberá presentarse en la sección becas de AUCI:


Torre Ejecutiva: Plaza Independencia 710 piso 7 oficina 703 





********************************************************************************
*





Mayor información favor consultar a la embajada de Corea en Uruguay:





- Dirección : Av. Luis Alberto de Herrera 1248, Torre II, Piso10 WTC, C.P.
11300, Montevideo


- Teléfono : 598-2628-9374/5


- Fax : 598-2628-9376


- E-mail : koemur@gmail.com


- Horario de Atención : Lunes a Viernes, 09:00-12:00, 14:00-17:00








O en la página web de Koica





http://www.koica.go.kr


http://training.koica.go.kr 




